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Annual Report of 2017 

 
 

On   January 1,   the   books    received by 

the Bangladesh government were 

distributed among the 113 children on the 

three campuses of the organization. The 

book distribution program was held at the 

Chayatal comer of Shyamoli Park in 

Dhaka. The program was organized from 

4 p.m. to 6 p.m. Some dignitaries of 

society and the volunteers of Chayatal 

Bangladesh were present on that 

program. Books had been distributed 

among the 45 first graders, 41 second 

graders, and 27 third grade students. It 

was observed that all the children were 

excited to get the new book. 

 

 

 

On March 7, a meeting was occurred with 

the guardians    of     campus     II of 

Chayatal Bangladesh and the meetings 

were held in Campus I and Campus III on 

March 10 and 12 respectively. The 

volunteers tried to convince the parents 

from their respective places to explain the 

importance of education. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On May 25, the clothes were distributed 

among hundreds of children of the 

organization for the 'Eid festival'. Some of 

the well-wishers and all the volunteers 

attended at that time. The program was 

organized from 4 p.m. to 6 

p.m. The cloth distribution program was 

held at the Chayatal Corner of Shyamoli 

Park in Dhaka. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Since March 2016, the   organization has 

been running 'Street Child Education 

Program' for socially disadvantaged 

children. The education scheme is 

conducted on   three campuses daily from 

9 a.m. to 1 p.m. on its own syllabus. The 

organization is trying to bring 

underprivileged children back into the 

mainstream of society. Volunteers are 

managing the project in a timely manner. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



As several children of the organization 
were involved in begging, the organization 
trained Campus 1 and the children in 
making thongs from waste paper. So we 
are continuing our efforts to move these 
children away from begging and into 
activity. The thong-making training began 
on September 13, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The annual exam was held from December 
10 to 19. Assessment of children through 
examination and a class-based teaching 
system continues in this organization. After 
verifying the quality of the children's 
education, advanced children are admitted 
to their own classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual Report of2018 

 
In January 2007, the storybooks 

were distributed among children. 

Children are encouraged to read 

these books along with government 

textbooks   sent   by   the Bangladesh 

government. We continue to take 

steps to help children acquire 

external knowledge beyond 

textbooks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On March 10, we celebrated the fruit 

festival with children. They are happy to 

eat seasonal fruits. Each child was fed a 

mango, apple, banana, guava, latkon, 

litchi, and a few ripe jackfruit cells. We 

celebrate the fruit festival with children 

every year in March. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



On May 19, Eid clothes were given to 

the children of three campuses in 

anticipation of Eid-ul-Fitr. The children 

were happier to get new dresses. On the 

same day, a clothing distribution 

program was held among the children of 

three campuses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On the 25th of July, children and 

volunteers of the organization formed a 

human chain to inform the general public 

about the harmful aspects of climate 

change. Children with different placards 

and festoons in the human   chain attract 

everyone's attention. Everyone applauded 

this type of movement with the children. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is a view of the noon of September 15th. At 
the end of every class, we try to feed the children 

a full meal. From the beginning, we served food 

to children on clay plates. Considering children's 

nutritional aspects, we include a sufficient 

amount of vegetables and small fish in the food 

list. To reduce the cost of food, we market 

ourselves and cook in the office of the 

organization. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the morning of December 30, the 

final examination result was 

published among three campuses. All 

the passed students were allowed to 

join the next class. Prizes were given to 

first, second and third place students in 

all classes through   the publication of 

branch-wise results. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual Report of 2019 

 
On January 11th, underprivileged 

children were given free blankets to 

prevent winter, which was courtesy of 

Shahjalal Islarni Bank Ltd. and 

organized by Chayatal Bangladesh. Mr. 

Mejor Mahbub Parvez (Rtd.), the 

Member of the Adviser Council of 

Shahjalal Islarni Bank Limited, attended 

as a special guest in the Blanket 

Distribution Program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Moral ethics books were distributed 

among all children according to their 

respective religions to teach moral 

education to children. Most of the 

volunteers of Chayatal Bangladesh were 

present on that program. It was observed 

that all the children were excited to get the 

new book. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On May 20, ahead   of   Eid-ul-Fitr, new 

Eid clothes were distributed to children, 

and the Mehndi festival was celebrated 

with them. Mr. Jahangir Nakir, the 

president of SCAN, and volunteers of the 

organization were present at the clothing 

distribution program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A colorful cultural program was 

organized on July 25 at Shyamoli Park 

Chayatal Corner as a part of the 

entertainment aimed at children's mental 

development. Sometimes we continue   

such   arrangements    on behalf of the 

organization. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



On October 16, all the children visited 

the Central Shaheed Minar to learn 

about the language movement. A 

director of the Bangla Academy. All 

volunteers from Jalal Ahmed and 

Chayatal Bangladesh organizations 

were present during the visit with the 

children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On December 24, after the end of the 

annual examination, the annual sports 

competition program was organized for 

the children. Games like the children's 

race, frog jump, biscuit race, cockfight, 

etc. were organized. Prizes were 

awarded to the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place 

winners. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual Report of 2020 

At the beginning of the year, on January 

5, school bags were distributed among the 

children of the organization. They were 

happier to get new books along with 

school bags and materials. A school bag 

and educational items distribution 

program was held at the Chayatal corner 

of Shyamoli Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On January 10, new school uniforms were 

distributed   among   the   children of the 

organization at Shyamoli Shishupalli 

Auditorium. Renowned writer Selina 

Hossain, Eng. Md. Abdul Awal, the 

chairman of The Structural Engineers 

Ltd., and all the volunteers of Chayatal 

Bangladesh were presented there. School 

uniforms are distributed to the children of 

the organization in the first week of every 

year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The children's first aid program was 

started at the initiative of the 

organization's volunteers. This 

program has continued   since February 

15.   Free   medical   camps are 

conducted occasionally by the 

organization with the help of various 

medical teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On February 26, the Uddipta 

Foundation presented an 

honorarium memento to the 

Chayatal Bangladesh organization 

for its contribution to social 

development. The publicity 

secretary of the organization, 

Jhuma Ahmed, accepted the 

mement. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



During the global spread of the corona 

virus, the volunteers of Chayatal 

Bangladesh made face shields and 

delivered them to different hospitals to 

stand by the doctors and health workers 

engaged in the treatment of corona virus 

inffected patients in Bangladesh. This 

activity started on March 10. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the global corona virus outbreak 

and the lock down announced by the 

Bangladesh government, people who 

work in different areas, such as day 

laborers, became inactive. 

Consequently, these workers led their life 

very hardly with their families. Food 

items for one week were distributed to   

more   than   2000 families in several 

stages in April to stand by the helpless 

people in this difficult time in different 

paits of the country. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On August 1, we got a cow as a gift to 

the children on Eid-ul-Adha. On the Eid 

day the beef were distributed among all 

the children of the organization. Every 

year we distribute beef and mutton among 

the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have continued the relief 

distribution program with the help of 

various donor organizations to stand by 

the distressed and helpless families. In 

continuation of this, in front of the 

office of the organization, on the 

occasion of National Mourning Day on 

August 15, we distributed 1-week food 

packages to 200 families. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On October 23rd, Chayatal 
Bangladesh's self-supporting 

Project-5 was taken up. Chayatal 
Bangladesh distributed rickshaws 

among the poor and helpless people. In 
the picture, you can see our small 

effort to keep , the family of two 

helpless people named Suzan and 

Matlob well. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On November 8, the Volunteers 

Organization of Chayatal Bangladesh 

did work for the poor and helpless with 

the assistance of the Federation of 

Bangladeshi Associations in North 

America (FOBANA) and Chayatal 

Bangladesh. Chayatal Bangladesh was 

next to provide food for a week of 

daily food assistance to about 

hundreds people.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On   the   24th   of November,

 in 

Mohammadpur's Jahuri 

Mahalia, in the burning 

slum, food, clothes, utensils, 

tin, bamboo for 

accommodation, etc. We 

were distributed to the 

helpless people by Chyatal 

Bangladesh. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On December 8, volunteers from 

Chayatal Bangladesh made a small effort 

to find out about the distressed and 

helpless people in the Kallyanpur slum 

and provide them with a handful of food. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual Report of 2021 

 
On March 5, an enjoyable trip was 

organized to the residence of the 

Honorable Deputy Speaker with 113 

underprivileged children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On March 30, Ananda rnela Los 

Angeles, an American donor 

organization, distributed school 

uniforms to the 113 children of 

Chayatal Bangladesh 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On April 21, our   organization helped 

compensate the rickshaw puller, Rafiq 

Bhai, for his only resort rickshaw. 

Rafiq Bhai expressed his distress by 

talking about his suffering, which 

came to the attention of many people 

on social media. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On May 8, Eid gifts were handed 

over to the hundreds of 

underprivileged children of 

Chayatal Bangladesh, from the 

icon of the Bangladesh Police, Mr. 

Biplob Kumar Sarkar 
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On May 9, Chayatal Bangladesh 

distributed foods and commodities to the 

two hundred families with the assistance 

of expatriate Bangladeshis m 

Sacramento, California, America 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On May 15, the children of Chayatal 

were interviewed in the program 

"Children's Eid Anando" on satellite 

television, My TV. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On July 6, due to the long-term lock 

down,        at        night, Chayatal 

Bangladesh helped by distributing food 

to the transport workers, who were in 

need of the food crisis in Gabtoli bus 

terminal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On July 18, due to the Eid-ul- Adha, 

Chayatal Bangladesh provided   food   

support   to hundreds   of   poor    and 

unemployed family. This food 

distribution was   completed   in area-   

Dip    Nagar,   Parbatnagar, and Darus 

Salam area of Dhaka. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

On July 20, due to Eid-ul- Adha, 



Eid clothes were distributed     

among    hundreds of children.

 Chayatal. Members of the 

advisory council, well-wishers, 

and volunteers attended at the 

'Cloth Distribution Festival'. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On August 4, Chayatal Bangladesh 

distributed food supports to the 

hundred poor families with the 

assistance of Khan & Daughters 

Ltd. The food distribution program 

was organized at Chayatal 

Bangladesh, Campus III premises. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The volunteers of Chayatal visit 

slums or children's residences and 

make regular inquiries. The eff01ts 

continue to motivate children m 

various fields through counseling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On November 11, 13, and 15, the 

initiatives of doctors and students of the 

Bangladesh Medical Students Society 

(BMSS) organized   free   medical camps 

and conducted health check-ups and 

counseling among children. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
-t- 

Blood Pressure Measurement 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



From November 18 to 29, the final 

examination of all the campuses 

were end successfully. Assessment 

of children through examination 

and a class-based teaching system   

continues   in this organization. 

After verifying the quality of the 

children's education, passed 

children are allowed to their own 

classes. 

 

 

 

 

 
On December 07, the final 

examination result was published 

among three campuses. All the passed 

students were allowed to join the next 

class. Prizes were given to first, 

second and third place students in all 

classes through the publication of 

branch-wise results. 

 

 

 

 

 
On December 16, due to the Victory Day of 

Bangladesh, Drawing competitions and 

prizes are distributed among the children of 

Chayatal to develop their creativity and 

intelligence. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Annual Report of 2022 

 

On January 2022, winter   cloth and 

educational materials distribution 

program was held. Popular

 television actor 

Chanchal Chowdhury, Shahnaz 

Khushi, and Abu Hena Rony and all 

the well-wishers attended on that 

program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the same month, new   books were 

also distributed among the children of 

Chayatal. The books are distributed at 

the beginning of the year to develop 

their intelligence. The children were 

very happy and excited to get their new 

books. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

On February 6, the DC of Tejgoan, Mr. 

Biplob Kumar Sarkar, distributed school 

bags among the students of Chayatal 

Bangladesh. Children felt very happy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As part of the entertainment aimed at 

children's mental development, an 

interesting cultural program was 

organized at Shyamoli Chayatal Corner 

on the occasion of the Great 

Independence Day on March 26. In 

sometimes we have organized such 

programs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In April, iftar was distributed to 

the fasting people   who were 

wayfarers and the poor 

throughout the month of holy 

Ramadan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Due to Eid-ul-Fitr, in the same month, 

the Eid commodities   were distributed 

among the children of Chayatal 

Bangladesh. This is a small effort of 

Chayatal to share the joy of Eid. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



At the end of April, Eid clothes were 

given to the children of three campuses 

in anticipation of Eid-ul-Fitr. The 

children were happier to get new 

dresses. Chayatal. Members of the 

adviser council, well-wishers, and 

volunteers attended at the 'Cloth 

Distribution Festival'. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A    free     homeopathic     medical camp 

was organized for children on May 21. 

Dr. Mithun and his medical team 

conducted the campaign. At that time, 

with care, they discussed health- related 

issues and gave out free medicine. We 

organize free medical camps and 

counseling programs after three months. 

 

 

 

 
Food is always arranged for the children 

of Chayatal Campus I in collaboration 

with   Utshob   Group. The volunteers of 

the organization hold a monthly food 

market for the children of every campus 

at the beginning of the month. On June   

2, we    did     the market for the children 

of Chayatal Campus-1 in collaboration 

with utshob group. 
 

 
 



We encourage the children to read 

storybooks, poetry, and general 

knowledge along with the curriculum for 

their intellectual development. We don't 

want our children to be reluctant to 

develop their talents.   As a result, we 

try to increase their interest in their 

educational programs in different ways. It 

is a small effort to develop their talents. 
 

 

 

 

 

On August 15, we arranged a drawing 

competition for all the children at Shyamoli 

Park. At the end of the competition, we 

organized a prize-giving ceremony and a 

"Hari Vanga' game. For the development of 

the talent of the children and to make them 

familiar with our old traditions, we made 

these small efforts. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

On September 8, Utshob Group Founder and 

CEO, Mr. Raihan Zaman, and his daughter, 

Samarna Chayatal, attended the Bangladesh 

Cultural Program. There were about two 

hundred children there. Children participated 

in a dance and song competition at that event. 

Samarna had brought many prizes and 

chocolates for them. They were very happy 

and excited. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Small   and   low-income countries 

like ours are suffering as a result of 

carbon emissions around the world. 

Which is affecting our economy and 

daily lives. On September 23, the 

children of "Chayatal Bangladesh" 

participated in the Global Climate 

Strike-2022 to bring the carbon of 

developed countries down to zero 

and to demand compensation for 

countries like ours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On October 3, the COVID-19 

vaccination program was held at 

Penfield School Lalmatia,   Dhaka, for 

the students of Chayatal, Bangladesh.      

Chayatal Bangladesh is active in 

providing healthcare to keep children 

healthy. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On October 27, the children of Chayatal 

Bangladesh went to the Green Lounge 

Buffet to have dinner. Dhiman Nath, the 

well-wisher of our organization, arranged 

the program for the wedding ceremony of 

his brother. Around two hundred children 

attended the program. This was organized 

to fulfill their wish. 

 

 

 
 

On November  13, the 

Chairperson of  Bangladesh 

Associations in North America 

(FOBANA), Mr. Dr. Ahsan Chowdhury 

(Hero), attended the cultural   program of 

Chayatal Bangladesh. About two hundred 

children participated in a dance, a song, 

and various competitions at that event. 

 

 

 
 

On November 27, the volunteers 

inquired about the underprivileged 

children at the burning slum area in West 

Agargaon. The main motives of the 

campaign were 'Improving Children's 

Quality of Life and Health Awareness." 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On December 5, we organized a 

workshop on  dengue 

prevention  for  the 

underprivileged children through 

the initiatives of the 'Eagle 

Mosquito Coil', the brand of Kazi 

Enterprises Ltd. The name of the 

workshop was "Be Aware, Stay 

Safe." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On December 30, we launched 

the new Campus IV with the 

assistance   of    the    Toronto 

Indian Youth Cultural Association 

(TIYCA). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Annual Report of 2023 

 
 

On 2nd January, 2023, Chayatal 

Bangladesh distributed new books among 

all students. The government of 

Bangladesh ensures the delivery of 

textbooks to schools at the beginning of 

each year. Students were very excited and 

delighted to receive new books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On January 24th, Chayatal Bangladesh 

organized a match viewing for children at 

Mirpur Stadium between Fortune Barishal 

and Sylhet Strikers. Tamanna Akhtar, a 

student of Chhayatal Bangladesh, was 

awarded "Most Enthusiastic Fan of the 

Match" during the BPL match. The 

children were very excited to watch the 

game. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

On February 8th, Chayatal Bangladesh's 

children attended a book fair where the 

unveiling of the new book "Ora Fhul Hoye 

Fote" by the mentor of Chayatal 

Bangladesh, Ahmed Bashir Sir, took 

place. The children gained knowledge and 

expressed interest in reading books while 

attending the book fair 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On February 24th, at midnight, Chayatal 

Food Bank continued its operations. Food 

was collected for the wedding of the son 

of Syeda Kabir Tuli Ma'am, the founder of 

Chayatal Bangladesh. This endeavor is to 

provide food for the children by collecting 

leftovers from the community center. 



 

On March 3rd, due to insufficient 

opportunities for recreational activities 

for children in the city of Dhaka, leading 

to hindrances in their physical and mental 

health development, Work for a Better 

Bangladesh (WBB TRUST) organized a 

playground event at Car free Street, D 

Block, Mohammadpur Babar Road, to 

address these concerns. 

 

 
  

On March 21st, with the assistance of 

Apex, new school shoes were distributed 

among the children of Chayatal 

Bangladesh. The children were very 

happy to receive new shoes from Apex 

Throughout the month of Ramadan, iftar 

is arranged for fasting individuals. 

Before the start of iftar, iftar packets are 

distributed to rickshaw pullers, 

pedestrians, the needy, and the sick 



 

On April 17th, Chayatal Bangladesh 

distributed new clothes among the students. 

Each child can celebrate Eid according to 

their own style. With this program, the sweet 

smiles on the children's faces give us 

satisfaction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On June 18th, with the initiative of the 

Bangladesh Medical Student Association, 

Chayatal Bangladesh organized discussions 

on menstrual health awareness, provided 

medical treatment, and distributed pads to 

girls through the "Abhoya" project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On May 12th, with the initiative of the 

"Nature and Life Foundation," Chayatal 

Bangladesh conducted blood tests, 

medical treatments, and provided 

medication among the children. Since 

the beginning, the Nature and Life 

Foundation has been by the side of 

Chayatal Bangladesh's children. We 

express gratitude to the "Nature and Life 

Foundation" for being with the children 

of Chayatal Bangladesh. 



On July 7th, Chayatal Bangladesh 

organized a joyful excursion for its 

students to the Bangladesh National 

Museum. Alongside education, this event 

aimed to enhance the children's creativity 

for intellectual development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From August 1st, sewing machine training 

began among the students of Chayatal 

Bangladesh. Alongside education, our 

endeavor is to make the children self-reliant 

through this initiative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From September 5th, Chayatal Bangladesh 

began providing mobile training to 

students. Alongside education, our effort 

aims to foster self-reliance among children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

From October 1st, Chayatal 

Bangladesh began providing 

computer training to students. 

Alongside education, our effort aims 

to foster self-reliance among children. 

 

 

 

 

 

From December 3rd, Shadow 

Bangladesh began providing 

handicraft training to students. 

Alongside education, our effort aims 

to foster self-reliance among children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A project named "Project Rupantar" is 

being conducted in collaboration with 

Nerdiz.com and JCI Dhaka Prestige. In 

this project, children from Chayatal 

Bangladesh participate spontaneously and 

can learn about artificial intelligence and 

robotics. 

 

 

 

  



Annual Report of 2023 

 

 

On January 3rd, winter 

blankets were distributed 

among the children and 

parents of Chayatal 

Bangladesh. This was our 

small effort to ensure the 

well-being of the helpless 

children suffering during the 

winter. We aim for these 

children to be healthy, just 

like everyone else. 

 

 

 

 

   

Educational materials were 

distributed among the students 

on the 15th of January. At the 

beginning of every year, 

children are gifted various 

entertainment toys along with 

these educational materials to 

spark their interest in learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On February 2nd, new school 

dresses and new school bags 

were provided to the children. 

Popular actor Jayed Khan and 

many notable personalities 

were present at the event. 

 

 

 

 

On February 23rd, children 

create headbands with their 

own hands through the 

handicraft institution. We want 

these children to become self-

reliant and stand on their own 

feet to support their families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Throughout the month of Ramadan, iftar 

meals and sehri food items, as well as new 

Eid clothes for needy children and people, 

are distributed by Chayatal Bangladesh. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

On April 28th, auto-rickshaws were 

provided to the morning students of 

Chayatal, Bangladesh, to enable them to 

commute independently. We hope these 

children can stand on their own feet 

without being swept away and lead their 

families to a better life. 


